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Dear

Further to your call just now, please find attached the letter we received from Roy Ramm and Peter
Sheridan. This letter was actually sent to the Committee by an intermediary, and has not been
cleared for publication on the Committee’s website or for further distribution. | am therefore
sending it to you to help clarify some of the questions put to the Minister on 13 March, and would
~ be grateful if you did not distribute it further.

Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you need any further clarifications.

Regards

Policy Analyst

EU Sub-Committees B (Internal
Market, Infrastructure and
Employment) and F (Home
Affairs, Health and Education)
House of Lords

London SW1A 0PW
Tz o
E: ‘:garnament.uk
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